
   
 

                   
 
 

 
 
 
Memorandum 
May 10, 2021        
 

TO:  Stefany Ohannesian, Town Clerk 
FROM:  Susy Affleck-Childs, Planning & Economic Development Coordinator 
RE:  ANR (Subdivision Approval Not Required) Plan – 56 Summer Street       
  
 At its April 27, 2021 meeting, the Planning and Economic Development Board 
considered an application and Subdivision Approval Not Required (ANR) Plan as described 
below:  

 

Name of Plan:    Plan of Land, 56 Summer Street, Medway, MA   
Location/Address:   56 Summer Street     
Assessor’s Reference:  Map 46, Parcel 028   
Zoning District:   Agricultural Residential II  
Property Owners:   Tortcon Builders, Inc.   
    70 Bethany Road  
    Framingham, MA 01701 
Applicant:    Christopher Torti 
    70 Bethany Road 
    Framingham, MA 01701  
Plan Date:    March 9, 2021, last revised April 16, 2021   
Prepared by:    Christopher Charlton, PLS  
    Continental Land Survey, LLC  
    105 Beaver Street     
    Franklin, MA Medway, MA 02038  
Scale:     1 inch = 40 feet  
 

 An ANR plan dated March 9, 2021, an ANR application, and associated documents were 
filed with the Planning and Economic Development office on April 15, 2021.  The ANR plan 
shows the division of the 6.24 acre property at 56 Adams Street into two lots.  Lot 1, with the 
existing house for 56 Summer Street which is to be demolished, will be 30,493 sq. ft. in area 
with 157.93 linear feet of frontage on Summer Street.  Lot 2 will have 241,175 sq. ft.  of area 
with 232.28 linear feet of frontage on Summer Street. 
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 The ANR plan was reviewed internally by Town Staff.  A number of minor items were 
missing from the plan; the applicant was so informed.  A revised plan dated April 16, 2021 was 
prepared and submitted which addressed the missing information. It was determined that the 
specified plan revisions had been made and that the updated plan was suitable for Board 
endorsement.   
 

 The Planning and Economic Development Board determined that the subject Plan of 
Land for 56 Summer Street DID NOT show a subdivision as the two lots will have sufficient 
frontage and access on Summer Street, a public way.  At its April 27,2021 meeting, the Board 
voted to endorse the submitted Plan of Land in Medway, MA for 56 Summer Street dated 
March 9, 2021, last revised April 16, 2021.  A copy of the endorsed plan is provided for the 
Town Clerk; the electronic version of the plan is attached for others.   
 

 Please note that the land division does not take effect until the plan is recorded at the 
Norfolk County Registry of Deeds.  
  

Copies to: Donna Greenwood, Principal Assessor     
  Jack Mee, Building Commissioner 
  David D’Amico , DPW Director  
  Bridget Graziano, Conservation Agent  
  Christopher Torti, Applicant  
  Robert Murphy, Environmental Consultant  
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